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Restrictions Planned on Coal Valley Road in Jefferson Hills Borough, Allegheny County 
Restrictions needed as part of Mon/Fayette Expressway Project. 

 

The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission wants to alert motorists traveling Coal Valley Road in 
Jefferson Hills Borough, Allegheny County to expect delays beginning April 14.  
 
Crews will periodically be stopping traffic in both directions for 15-minute periods to work on 
the overhead bridge being constructed as part of the Mon/Fayette Expressway Project.  
 
The stoppages will take place weekdays between the intersection with State Route 837 and 
State Route 885 from 6:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.   
 
Depending on weather conditions, the work is expected to be completed by April 18.   
 
This work is part of the ongoing construction of the southern section of the Mon/Fayette 
Expressway PA Route 51 to I-376 Project. For more information about the entire project visit 
www.paturnpike.com/monfayette. 
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